
Updated Covid-19 Guidelines 
Effective Date: June 16, 2021 

1. Masks are not required for fully vaccinated people but masks are still encouraged for 

unvaccinated individuals when indoors. However, anyone who is still more comfortable 

wearing a mask may do so. 

2. We will maintain the current distancing of 6 feet.  

3. Congregational singing is permitted as long as distancing continues.  

4. We will continue prepackaged communion and offering drop boxes for now or until 

Worship Team determines how they would like to proceed as part of the worship 

services. 

5. Hand sanitizer will still be made available and hand washing is encouraged.  

6. We will continue to routinely and consistently sanitize high contact surfaces and areas 

(e.g., doorknobs, equipment, workstations, and restrooms).  

7. Employees and congregants will be informed through prominently posted signage not to 

enter the building if they are sick.  

8. Groups may use the church facilities. Masks are recommended for unvaccinated 

individuals when indoors. Social distancing is still encouraged especially if unvaccinated 

persons are in attendance. Food handling is the responsibility of the group using the 

facility and the church accepts no responsibility regarding their decisions.   

9. We will continue tracking attendance and encourage individuals who become ill with 

Covid-19 and have attended one of the services or activities to notify church officials so 

this information may be passed on. 

10. Should the governor’s office or the CDC revise their guidelines, ours will be revised 

accordingly.  
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